
 

 

 
 

   
 
 

               
                                                                
 
                                                                                                    
                 
              
 

 
 

  

              

“Being a church without walls, to reach a world without Christ” 
Christ.” 

PRAYER REQUESTS                                                              
Don & Marian Beige are over our prayer team.                              

If you have a request, please call or text them at                         
(864) 877-3583. 

SANCTUARY OPEN FOR PRAYER                              
The Sanctuary is open on Tuesdays during office hours 
of 8:30-4:30  for anyone that would like to come and 

pray. Please come to the office door entrance. 

WELCOME                                                                                        
If you are visiting, we are glad you’re here to worship with us! 
Please fill out the yellow card in the pew, drop it in the offering 
plate, and stop at the counter on your way out to receive a gift 

of appreciation for joining us.   

 

 

Sunday’s 6pm                      
Wednesday’s 6:30pm 

 

APP KIDS: Sunday 6 pm.   
& Wednesday 7pm. 

 

Children’s Church       
4yrs-3rdgrade, Rm 205 

 This Week’s Services                                      
Sunday school 9:30 am                                                        

Sunday worship 10:30 am                                                 
Sunday Evening service 6:00 pm 

WEEKLY BIBLE STUDIES          

MONDAY- LIFELAB 10 AM                             
(Conference Rm, Butch Howard)                         

WEDNESDAY- BIBLE STUDY 11 AM                           
(CLC, Pastor Brian Childers)                         

WEDNESDAY- 7 PM                         
(Sanctuary, Pastor Brian Childers)  

 

YOUTH 

Church Wide “Love Your Neighbor” Supper.               
Saturday, February 17, 2024 @ 5pm. 

Come and join us for Dinner, Bring a canned good 
for the Greer Soup Kitchen & Greer Community 

Ministries.  Your canned good is your ticket.          
Please sign up on the bulletin board by the 

conference room. 

 

 

Wednesday Night Supper                            
January 31st                                                                    

Menu: Pork Chops, Black-eyed Peas, Slaw, 
Cornbread, Dessert. 

You can sign up on theapp.church, sign up sheets or  
the insert in your bulletin. Turn in by putting it in 

the church office door.                                                         

  

 

 

Items for January: Stuffed Animals  

Wayne Hancock 1  Deborah Howard 11 
Teresa Pruitt 1  Gene Gilbert 12 
Kaden Johnson 3  Jim Seay 13 
Jean Russell 3  Karsyn Smith 13 
Joanne Wilson 5  Norma Dempsey 14 
Liam O’Meara 6  Jean Blackwell 16 
Jean Bucher 6  Robert Hammett 16 
Kelley Smith 6  Steve Spencer 16 
Milton Smith 6  Brenda Carpenter 17 
Kamdyn Smith 7  Michelle Cooper 17 
Lydia Dorman 9  Vic Fisher 25 
Wilda Henson 9  Judy Henson 25 
Renee Swangler 10  Walker Barbare 29 

     
 

Butch & Deborah Howard 11    Brent & Regina Newman  22 

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAY’S 

FEBRUARY ANNIVESARIES 

The 2024 Proposed Budget will be handed out to the 
congregation after this mornings service.  After the 

evening service tonight we will have an informational 
meeting to discuss the changes. 

There will be a Business Conference on Feb. 4th 2024 
after the evening service.  The congregation will vote on 
the 2024 Proposed Budget at this Business Conference. 

20’s & 30’s Sunday School                                                         
9:30 in the CLC  

 



 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  
                  

Celebrators Conference                                         
October 14-17th 2024                                             

LeConte Center at Pigeon Forge TN                                 

For more information on the conference please visit 
the website celebrators.org                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS  
APALACHE BAPTIST CHURCH 
Rev. Brian Childers | Senior Pastor 

Rev. Ryan Gaddy | Youth/Associate Pastor 

1915 Gap Creek Road | Greer (864) 877-6012 

www.apalachebaptistchurch.org 
 

Greeters                                                                                                                                                         
1/28 Rose H. & Robby M.                                      

2/4 Cal & Karon P.                              

Nursery Workers                                                                              
1/28 Lorraine W. & Ellison B.                                 

2/4 BJ M. & Sharon P.  

Children’s Church                                                                                    
1/28 Kelly C. & Jaden G.                                     

2/4 Allison T. & Elizabeth C. 

Pulpit Prayer Team                                                                                  
1/28 Jim C. & Bill L.                                               

2/4 Wayne K. & Roger W. 

Teller Team                                                                                        
1/28 Debbie S., Frank P., Ted W.                         
2/4 Wanda S., Rick F., Glenn P.  

Safety Team                                                                                                          
1/28 Jack C.                                                          

2/4 Eric Dillard 

 
FEATURED BOOK FOR JANUARY                                        

“In His Steps” by Charles M. Sheldon                                          
In this fictional story based on an experience that the author 
had.  It represents the changes that occurred in the lives of a 
church family by participating in a simple experiment. They 

simply asked themselves “What would Jesus do?”           
During the course of their day, the changes that 

resulted were astounding.  

WMU NEWS                                                                                       

Baby Bottles for Piedmont Women’s Center                            
We will be collecting money in February & March to help 
support this Women’s Center by filling baby bottles with 
bills, change or checks- if checks please make payable to:                     

“Piedmont Women’s Center”                                                        

The money put in these bottles will be used to fund the 
operating costs of the PWC Ultrasound Program, which 

helps these women see the preciousness and humanity of 
their unborn child. Please return these bottles by Easter 

Sunday March 31st. 

 


